
PRINCIPAL. AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

19 th ï/i-.rch 1937

Dear Lira. Wynne-Edwards,

It is kind of the .omen Associates of McGill 

to ask me to join the tea party which is being given in 

honour of Mrs. Vaughan on ftiesday next at the Faculty 

Club. I should like to be there if possible but I am 

afraid that that la likely to be a rather full afternoon. 

3owever if I may I will look in for a few minutes to 

shake hands with Mrs. Vaughan and to thank your President 

for the invitation.

Tours sincerely,

Mrs. Wynne-Edwards,
495 Prince Arthur St. W., 
MONTREAL.


